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The company I work for services Bend, Redmond, La Pine and Sisters. We have 

been in Central Oregon for 20 years and we strongly oppose SB 611. This would be 

detrimental to the rental community and homeowners. We have already seen a max 

exodus of homeowners who no longer want to own rental property in Oregon due to 

the extreme rental laws and the state favoring the tenants. Without landlords there 

will be no rentals. We do not want to become San Francisco.  


